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 Schools of Sanctuary Newsletter Summer 2022

 

Our school has been a School of Sanctuary since 2018.This status was renewed in 2022 in 

recognition of the work we have done over the last 4 years. A School of Sanctuary is a safe 

and welcoming place for all, and we help our students, staff and wider community to 

understand what it means to be seeking sanctuary.  Each year we mark Norfolk Welcomes 

Day and Refugee Week with activities across the school.   

This year Norfolk Welcomes Day is on Friday 17th June. 

Refugee Week is June 20th – 26th   The Theme is Healing. 

 

We will be taking part 

in age-appropriate 

activities exploring 

what it means to be a 

refugee.  We aim to 

build the children’s understanding and  

empathy, and to reflect on how we can be 

welcoming. 

 Friday 17th June 2022 

This is a special day to focus 

on how Norfolk has a rich 

history of welcoming refugees.  

We are inviting everyone to 

pay £1 to wear yellow and green, to raise 

money for Welcome Wheels who do up 

second hand bikes for refugees in our area. 

 

Refugee Week In Norwich June 20th – 26th    

You can find out about local events on the New Routes website here 

And on this Norwich Refugee Page on Facebook here 

 

mailto:office@hethersettwoodside.norfolk.sch.uk
https://newroutes.org.uk/projects/outreach/norwich-refugee-week/
https://www.facebook.com/NorwichRefugeeWeek/
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